	Notice of Public Health Nuisance

and

Order to Abate a Nuisance Condition
	Canton City

Health

Department

	420 Market Avenue, North

Canton, OH 44702-1544

Phone: (330) 489-3327

Fax: (330) 489-3335

	
	Environmental Health

	[ X ] Owner

[  ] Resident
	Location of Nuisance

	Name: FIRSTNAME LAST NAME
	Address: ADDRESS

	Address: MAILING ADDRESS
	Lot Number: LOT NUMBER

	
	CITY, STATE ZIP
	Parcel Number: PARCEL NUMBER

	Date & Time of Inspection: MM/DD/YY 00:00 AM/PM
	Complaint Number: CASE NUMBER

	Violation Codes
	Compliance Date

	Ohio Revised Code: 
	NA

	Canton City Health Code:                             221.01 a,c,e,l,m

	

	This notice is to inform you that an inspection was made at this property on the date and time noted by staff from the Canton City Health Department. Conditions present at this property at the time of the inspection are a threat to the public health and safety and are in violation of the Ohio Revised Code and the Canton City Health Code. In order to correct these conditions you must complete the following by the compliance date specified above.



	Description of Nuisance and Correction Required:
EMERGENCY CONDITION

WHEREAS, the owner of the property located at ADDRESS, Canton, Ohio 44710 is known, and owned by OWNER
WHEREAS, the occupants of said property are living in substandard environmental conditions, ie. insufficient bathroom facilities; and

In accordance with Canton City Health Code Section 209.06 (b)(EMERGENCIES), the Health Commissioner has declared this property (ADDRESS) to be unfit for human occupancy due to the owner’s, or tenants, accumulation of garbage, human and animal feces, trash, and refuse as well as inadequate restroom facilities.  Therefore, the order from the Health Commissioner is that the property be vacated immediately.  Access upon the property will be deemed trespassing unless prior notification to the health department has been given. You will be able to access your belongings by appointment only by calling the number below.  Police officials will be called if you access the premises.

	Your cooperation is required to correct these problems and protect the public health and safety of your family and community. Failure to correct these problems may result in further legal action being taken against you to secure compliance. If you feel that this notice has been issued in error, or you cannot comply with its requirements, you may request a hearing before the Health Commissioner. This request must be made within five days from the date of this notice and be in writing. If you have any questions or need technical assistance in complying with this notice, please contact the health department at 489-3327 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. any weekday.

	Mark H. Adams, RS, MPH, Director of Environmental Health
	Date of Notice: MM/DD/YY


